
FAQ n.127766

FAQs:
Additional Airworthiness specifications, Regulations

Question:
As STC Holders how can we obtain the list of FCBS?

Answer:
The TCH’s are bound to make the FCBS list available. That may come with some
arrangement being required, but typically we see the list of FCBS included in the
structural repair manuals (SRMs).  Unless a database with the necessary
information is already available, or can be established conservatively by the STC
holder, they   should approach the TCH directly to obtain these info. The Agency will
approve TCH FCBS lists, however the lists that have been produced to show
compliance with CFR 14 Part 26 may already be available. In this case unless the
TCH wishes to change the content due to specific reasons, EASA is not seeking to
introduce changes to those lists and the EASA approval is expected to be
straightforward.
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